
Whenuapai School Pick up and Drop off points at Alert Level 2 

Educational facilities are not considered mass gatherings. This means that there are no             
restrictions on numbers of people indoors or outside at school. I do ask however that if it is not                   
essential for you to be on site then please don’t be, this includes pick up and drop off.  

Contact tracing continues to be an incredibly important part of New Zealand’s response to              
COVID-19, therefore we will be implementing from Monday the following processes for drop off              
and pick up.  
Please if your child or children can self manage please leave or meet them beyond the school                 
gates. We do however understand that some children especially our younger people will need              
support to feel comfortable about returning to school and will need family support. We ask that                
you only have one adult per family on-site at anyone time.  

Years 1-4 organisation for Drop off and Pick up at Alert level 2  

That’s rooms 24,.23, 21,20,18,17,16,15,14,13,12,11,  

Please enter through the gate by the staffroom.  

Please use the sanitiser prior to coming through the gate. There you will find a Contact Tracing                 
register for your child’s class. All you are required to do if you are the parent/caregiver recorded                 
in our system is place a tick next to your child’s name in the appropriate column. If the person is                    
not the regular person, they will need to provide their name and a contact number.  

Years 5-8 - organisation for Drop off and Pick up at Alert Level 2.  

That’s rooms 7,8,9,10,2,3,4,  

Please enter through the front entrance gate.  
Please use the sanitiser prior to coming through the gate. There you will find a Contact Tracing 
Register for your child’s class. All you are required to do if you are the parent/caregiver recorded 
in our system is place a tick next to your child’s name in the appropriate column. If the person is 
not the regular person, they will need to provide their name and a contact number.  

If you need to connect with your child or children during the day.  
There is a Contact Tracing register at the entrance to Reception. Please sign it prior to 
proceeding to the front desk. During the day we request you do not go beyond this area. We will 
deliver anything dropped off to your child. If you need to take your child out to an appointment 
we will organise for your child to be brought to reception.  



Bus travel.  

Sera has provided separate communication to our families. It is very much business as usual.               
However we ask that as you know your child best you assess their ability to self-manage in a                  
confined space, to ensure all children can be kept well.  

Once again I ask that please help us all stay well and only be onsite if you need to be and                     
please only one adult per family. We also ask that you are onsite for as short a time as possible                    
and have conversations with other parent’s and caregivers off site.  

Finally, if you or your child or children are unwell please stay 
home.  

 
He iti hau marangai  

 
E tū to pāhokahoka 

  
After the storm, the rainbow appears  

Kind regards  
Raewyn Matthys-Morris  
 


